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Abstract

This paper explores the competitive procurement of social services in the regions of Russia after introducing a new law on procurement on January 1, 2014. The law obliges authorities procuring goods and services to give some kinds of preferences to so-called ‘socially oriented nonprofit organizations’ as their contractors. This measure is aimed at encouraging nonprofit sector development. The main goal of the current study is to determine whether this change in the legislation creates the new possibilities for nonprofit organizations to participate in social service procurement.

